
 Examination of Estimates of Expenditure 2015-16 Reply Serial No. 
  DEVB(PL)085  CONTROLLING  OFFICER’S  REPLY 
   
(Question Serial No. 0423) 

Head:  (82) Buildings Department 

Subhead (No. & title): (-) Not Specified 

Programme: (1) Buildings and Building Works 

Controlling Officer: Director of Buildings (HUI Siu-wai) 

Director of Bureau: Secretary for Development 
 

Question: 
 
The Buildings Department stated that it would continue the consultancy study on the latest 
technological methods in identifying the sources of water seepage in buildings in 2015-16.  
Will the authorities inform this Committee when the above study will commence and when 
it is expected to complete, of the persons or institutions commissioned to carry out the study, 
and of the expenditure involved?  
 
Asked by: Hon TIEN Pei-chun, James (Member Question No. 21) 
 
Reply: 
 
The Buildings Department has engaged Prudential Surveyors International Limited as 
consultant to study the latest technological methods in identifying the sources of water 
seepage in buildings.  The study commenced in October 2014 and is expected to be 
completed in 18 months, with an estimated expenditure of $4.5 million. 
 
 

- End - 
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